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NOTICE OF CANCELLATION 
 

Invitation for Bids (IFB) for Therapeutic Placement And Treatment Services 

RFX No. 3160005892 

 

 

The Mississippi Department of Child Protection Services (MDCPS) has determined it is in the 

State’s best interest to cancel its Invitation for Bids for Therapeutic Placement and Treatment 

Services.    It has been determined that the primary consideration in determining the award is not 

the price. Therefore, a comparative evaluation of differing price and contractual factors such as 

technical and performance capability is needed. 

 

3-301.04.2 After Opening-Prior to Award   

 

(a) After opening but prior to award, all bids, proposals, or qualifications may be rejected in whole 

or in part when the Agency Head determines in writing that such action is in the State’s best interest 

for reasons including, but not limited to: additional specifications were needed for services 

advertised.  

 

Information will be posted to MDCPS’ website, as well as the State of Mississippi’s Procurement 

Opportunity and Public Notification Search Portal. Vendors should regularly monitor these 

websites for information concerning the new solicitation. 

 

MDCPS appreciates your interest and encourages you to respond to future solicitations. If you 

have any questions, please contact Jerrika Brantley, Bid Coordinator at contracts@mdcps.ms.gov. 

 

 

 

 
 

Andrea Sanders 

Commissioner  
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